
Good morning all, 

Thank you to everyone who is sending in photos of their work, we love to see what you have been 

doing.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Stay safe, 

Miss Kemp and Miss Holden. 

Here is the work for Tuesday 7th July   

Group 1: 

 

Group 2: 

 

 


